
St James’ First School 

Parent Bulletin 

Week Commencing 09.09.2024  
 

 
 “I will show you my faith by my deeds.” James 2:18 Page 1 of 1 

 

Theme: Smart Learning 

Key phrase: “Whatever you have learned or received or heard from me, 
or seen in me—put it into practice.” Philippians 4:9 
 
 
 
 
 

 Monday 9th     Tuesday 10th  Wednesday 11th   Thursday 12th   Friday 13th 

Whole School  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

- Deadline to register your child for 

the Flu vaccination on Thursday 

12th. Details of how to do this or opt 

out can be found in this letter 

 

- 15.00 – 19.00 Holt Football Club 

Consultation in the School Hall 

- 09.00 – 12.00 Immunisations 

 

- Deadline for meal booking for week 

commencing 16th September, all 

meals changed after this date will 

not be fulfilled by the kitchen but 

might still be charged. Changes after 

this date will not be looked at. 

- Please ensure meal accounts are 

topped up 

Foxes 

- 08.30 – 11.30 Group B children 

- 13.00 – 15.00 Group A children 

- 08.30 – 11.30 Group B children 

- 13.00 – 15.00 Group A children 

- All children in 8.30 – 12.00 

- PE Day 

 

- All children in 8.30 – 13.00. Please 

send your child in with a packed 

lunch  

- All children in 8.30 – 13.00. Please 

send your child in with a packed 

lunch 

Hedgehogs 
- PE Day  - PE Day 

 

  

Squirrels 
- PE Day  - PE Day 

 

  

Owls 
  - PE Day  - PE Day 

 

Quick Reminders:  

- Schools Gates: The main school gates now open in the morning at 08.25 and 

close at 08.50. At the end of the school day, the gates will open at 14.50 (to 

allow all PE lessons to finish) and close at 15.15. The side gate closes at 08.45, 

is opened for pick-up at 14.45 and closes at 16.00 

- Parking: to keep our children safe please refrain from driving across the 

playing field, drive at walking speed and reverse into your parking space. 

Please remember the parking at the front of school is for parents of nursery 

children only 

- Absence: please notify the office by 9am on each and every day of your child’s 

absence; this is an important aspect of our safeguarding policy 

- Road Closure: Petersham Lane will be closed on the 11th, 12th and 13th 

September meaning access to school from the Wimborne/Colehill area will 

have to be via Lodge Road, please allow extra time for your journey 

 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/stjames-coe-vcfs/UploadedDocument/7c2f1c3a-fd4a-4370-ae16-52a0516fd39a/2024.09.05-st-james-ce-gaunts-common-flu-offer-letter.pdf

